
SH 48 
Public Information Meeting 

October 14, 2008l 29, 2008 
Welcome to the SH 48 Public Information Meeting.  The purpose of the meeting is 
to inform the public of the Department's plans to replace the bridges on SH 48 over 
the Deep Fork of the North Canadian River in Okfuskee County. The Department's 
intent is to temporarily close this portion of SH 48 throughout the bridges 
replacement process in an attempt to expedite construction. 
 
 
State Highway Facts 
 
The SH 48 bridges were built in 1938. 
 
In 1956 the Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation re-designated SH 27 to 
SH 48. 
 

Purpose for Meeting 
 

 Discuss  status of the project with 
the public 

 
 Provide detailed information 

regarding the design and 
construction of the project 

 
 Share information and answer 

questions concerning the project

 
 
Project Information 
 

 Estimated project cost $7.2 
million 

 The Department is currently in 
the process of acquiring  

     Right-of-Way  
 Construction is scheduled to 

begin in Fall of  2009 
 180 to 200 total number of 

calendar days planned for the 
project  

 This project has an 
incentive/disincentive of 
$5,000 per day  

 Project length 0.804 mile 
 The bridges and roadway width 

will be two 12’ driving lanes 
with 8’ paved shoulders on 
each side  

 
 

Project Information Contact 
                                                                                                                             

Mr. Terry Swayze 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation 
Division III Wewoka Resident Engineer 
P.O. Box 918 
Wewoka, Oklahoma 74884 
Office: (405) 257-3325 
Email: tswayze@odot.org 
 


